
Sisters, 
As my journey is about to end as your Madam State President. It's been a privilege to be your President this year. 
Thank you for all your support and generous donations to my charity. The membership will always have a special 
place in my heart. I will always cherish the time we have spent together this year. I have so many good memories 
of my travels through Michigan. This has been the most rewarding time of my life. Sisters thank you for all the 
kind words and hugs you had for me. 
 
Being kind doesn't cost you anything and never regret anything that makes you smile. You make me smile every 
time I see you. Please remember how proud I am of all my sisters.   
 
All My Love 
Five Dollar Dottie 
Your State Madam President 
Dorthy (Dottie) Shattuck 
 

 
 
 
 

MICHIGAN STATE AUXILIARY 
MAY 2024 

State Madam President’s Charity  
CMHA-CEI’s Autism Support Team was established in 2009 to meet the growing need of children and adults with autism spectrum dis-

orders in the tri-county area. The mission of this project is “To provide a supportive environment for children and adults with autism 
spectrum disorders (ASD) and their families by helping to facilitate a range of services to meet ongoing needs throughout the life span.”  



The following Auxiliaries are still out of compliance.   

Please contact State Madam Secretary Julie Kassner for assistance in getting caught up.    



                                                                      

 

Greetings Sisters, 

We are on our final countdown!  Last month to boost those membership numbers. 

As of May1st there are 436 applicants waiting to be initiated and 39 re-enrollees waiting to be 

approved.  There are 50 leads in MMS with 30 of those requiring action. 

These numbers make a huge difference.  We only need 218 more members to reach that 

positive 2% net gain.   

The numbers I report are only INITIATED members.  Secretaries see the number that’s in the 

system but that can be different depending on how many you have that have not been initiated.  

Every member matters!   

 

As of April 30th, these are our membership numbers: 

Count = 27,098 

Net Gain = 317 

Net Gain % = 1.2 

We have 55 auxiliaries at net gain! 

Details of each auxiliary are on the membership statistics spreadsheet (next page).   

 

Please plan on attending the Membership Workshop held at Michigan State Convention on 

Friday June 14th from 1:30 to 3:00. 

All membership awards will be given out at that time. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns on membership, please feel free to contact me at 248-

221-9592 or by email “newmes 1237@att.net” 

 

State Membership Chairman 

Debbie Newman 

 

 

 

“Membership is like a pizza 

You can never have too many toppings” 





Invitations 2023-2024 

Do you have an anniversary, fundraiser or special event for our state coming up?   

To have them added to Invitations, please contact Madam State Secretary Julie Kassner/Campbell PSMP:  

mistauxsec@gmail.com or (231) 740-8580. 

Fraternal Order of Eagles 
76th Michigan  

State Convention 2024 

June 13th, 14th, & 15th 
Lansing, Michigan 



MAY 2024 

4th ~ Kathi Filipski 

7th ~ Margaret "Maggie" Scanlon PSMP 

11th ~ Marcia Knight 

20th ~ Vicki Hoermann  

21st ~ Linda Keiser PSMP 

21st ~ Kathy Carriveau PSMP 

23rd ~ Becky Royer PSMP 

JUNE 2024 

8th ~ Valerie Timm  

9th ~ Linda DesJarden PSMP  

15th ~ Tina Gueits 

22nd ~ Clara Arnold PSMP  

 
Michigan State Auxiliary Officers 

2023 ~ 2024 
 

Jr. Past Madam President - Cynthia Conway 

State Madam President - Dorthy Shattuck 

State Madam President Elect - Tina Shephard 

State Madam Vice President - Tina Gueits 

State Madam Chaplain - Cynthia Fletcher 

State Madam Secretary - Julie Kassner/Campbell 

State Madam Treasurer - Norma Wooster 

State Madam Trustee - Brenda Galla 

State Madam Trustee - Deb Gagneau 

State Madam Trustee - Val Timm 

State Madam Trustee - China Ricket 

State Madam Trustee - Debbie Goetterman 

State Madam Conductor - Vicki Hoermann 

State Madam Inside Guard - Marcia Knight 

State Madam Outside Guard - Kathy Filipski 

Hello Sisters! 

Thank you for sending info & pictures to share with others!  If you are at an event, please email over 

any pictures you can so that we can share what our Mighty Michigan State is up to!  The bulletin dead-

line is on the 5th of every month.  Please send any bulletin information, pictures or questions to:  

auxiliary3734@gmail.com.    

Thank You!  Heather :)         

                   Heather Dunivon Mason-Holt #3734 



Dear Sisters,,  

As Chairman of the Cancer and Parkinson Charity Funds for State Madam President Dottie 
Shattuck; please find below our contact information should you make any donations to The 
Cancer Fund and/or The Parkinson Fund.  

Your Auxiliary and generous donations will be recognized on the floor of the State Convention in 
June 2024.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support!  

Cancer Fund Chairman                                         

Linda Meyer  

linda.meyer@live.com  

Parkinson Fund Chairman  

Tamy Roth  

bippiet@yahoo.com  

Please send in all charity donations 

asap to be counted for this year!  

Also, please send the information 

about your donation to the Charity 

Chairman so we can recognize your 

hard work and  

generosity at Convention!  

 

**Don’t forget your cash for the annual 

charity walk during State Convention! 











 

                     

 

 

60TH ANNIVERSARY PARTY 

SATURDAY, JUNE 1ST 
  R  D’   VR     D    C   

5:30PM TO 7:30PM 

 

MUSIC PROVIDED BY COUNT N CHANGE  
6:00PM TO 10:00PM 

 

IF ATTENDING PLEASE SIGNUP ON SHEET AT THE 

BAR 

60TH ANNIVERSARY SHIRTS WILL BE AVAILABLE TO PURCHASE 









 

Fraternal Order of Eagles 

76th Michigan  
State Convention 2024 

 

 

 

 

June 13th, 14th, & 15th 

Lansing, Michigan 





















 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MICHIGAN STATE AUXILIARY RITUAL COMPETITION 

Held Tuesday, June 11th, 2024 
 
 
 

Ladies, it’s that time of year again! 
  

• Do you have a favorite part of the ritual that you can perform by heart but you 
cannot put together a full team? 
 
• Why not consider entering the State Ritual Competition in the Sure Shot  
category.  This allows you to fill out a request to compete in a specific part (ie.  
President, Conductor, etc.).  You would be matched up with other sisters to make up 
a team and would compete with that team. 
 

• Do you have enough interest from your Auxiliary to compete as a team?  Or  
maybe a District team (all ladies must be from the same District)? 
 

• If you have a full team, please consider signing up for our State Ritual  
Competition in the Team category. 

 

If you have interest or have questions, please feel free to contact me 
at tgeagle56@gmail.com or 517-599-7908.  If you call, please leave your name, num-
ber and email address so that I can send you the appropriate application form, if 
needed. 

 
 

Fraternally, 
Tina Gueits 

State Madam Vice President and State Ritual Chairman 

mailto:tgeagle56@gmail.com

